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Greetings,

As a land owner in Newton County, I feel obligated to contribute my view on the proposed permit
controversy.

Does the permit request/denial benefit the few or the many in this instance? 
In the past, have permit requests ever met this much or kind of resistance?
How does the land and water and a National Park defend itself?
What is environmental quality?
The farm can re-locate.
The river cannot.

Please deny the permit for C and H Hog Farm.

Thank you for your consideration,
Susan Fields
11500 JT Benedict Road
Ashland, Missouri   65010
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